	[image: image1.jpg]



	DEPARTMENT OF PSYCHOLOGY 

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN

 

Seay Psychology Building  •  512-471-1157  •  SPB 4.212   •  108 E. Dean Keeton  •  Austin, Texas   •   78712   •  A8000


May 21, 2013




Dr. Helen Watt 

Editor for the Special Issue: Network Gender and STEM

International Journal of Gender, Science, and Technology

Dear Dr. Watt,
We would like to submit our manuscript, titled “Gender-related values, perceptions of discrimination, and mentoring in STEM graduate training,” for possible publication in International Journal of Gender, Science, and Technology.  The manuscript describes unpublished empirical work.  Specifically, the paper reports on a study of Ph.D. students in Chemistry and Biochemistry that examines gender differences in occupational values, perceptions of discrimination, and perceived support during graduate training.  We, the authors, are in agreement about the content and form of the manuscript. The work has been not been submitted elsewhere and is not currently posted on the internet. The research reported in this manuscript was conducted in compliance with the ethical guidelines outlined by the American Psychological Association, and we will comply with all additional APA ethics standards in the process of publishing this work. We have also removed all identifying information from the manuscript.
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We appreciate your consideration and look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,

Amy Roberson Hayes
Graduate Student

Rebecca S. Bigler
Professor of Psychology and Women’s and Gender Studies
